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25™ April 2017

Dear Parents

Year 4 Cricket Festival — Tuesday 2™ May 2017

I am pleased to let you know that Year 4 are taking part in a local cricket festival based
at Dorchester Recreation ground on Weymouth road on Tuesday 2nd May from 9.30am
until 2.30pm. The festival includes children from other schools in the local area.

Your child will be accompanied by members of our staff, who will walk them from and
to St Mary’s school and stay with them for the duration of the session.

Your child will need to come to school in their PE kit and bring with them a waterproof
coat, sun hat and sun cream, a bottle of water and a packed lunch. Your child will return
to school in time for the end of the school day.
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Miss Dowling
Year 4 Class Teacher
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